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Public Service Company Colorado

16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651

June 1, 1982
Fort St. Vrain
Unit #1
P-82172

Mr. Darrel G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Fort St. Vrain Unit No. 1
Post TMI-2 Requirements

REF: USNRC Generic Letter 82-10
Dear Mr. Eisenhut,

As reqguested by the above referenced letter please find attached our
update of the applicable NUREG 0737 items.

You will note that many of the items are still under review by either
ORNL or the NRC, and we cannot, therefore, provide you definitive
implementation schedules until we receive some acceptance or guidance
that may result from those reviews.

Items such as 1.C.1, 1I1.B.2.3, II.A.1.2, and III.D.3.4 are still
under review by either ORNL or NRC. We have responded to set forth
our programs regarding [II.A.2.2 and based on preliminary review by
ORNL and NRC comments during our Jlast emergency exercise (August
1981) we believe we are proceeding with an appropriate program
including the Class A model. We will be utilizing this system during
our upceming exercise. We do not at this time, however, have
anything in writing from either ORNL or the NRC on the acceptance of
nrograms we have submitted.
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One of our maior areas of concern is Item 1.A.1.3.2, Minimum Shift
Crew. As indicated in the attachment our {initial compliance is
highly dependent on the results of recent NRC licensing exams.
Continued compliance is highly dependent on personnel turn over and
unforseen absences wuntil such time that we can provide training and
obtain additional SRO and RO licenses. Given the unique situation of
having the only HTGR and the regualtory requirement to advance from
RO to SRO, it takes time to train and license an adequate number of
personnel. As 1indicated in the attachment, pending successful
results of the recent license candidates we will be able to meet the
July 1, 1982 date, but most certainly the number of people we will
have will not provide any cushion for unforseen circumstances. We
hope that you can factor our particular situation into your thinking
on this item.

Very truly yours,

&n’ﬂ’

Don W. Warembourg

Manager, Nuclear Produ

Fort St. Vrain Nuclear
Generating Station
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cC:

B. Clark
G. Kuzmyz
B. Grimes
J.T. Collins (Region 1V)









OQur meteorological program was set forth in P-~81070 dated
February 26, 1981 with further clarification provided in P-81i27
dated April 15, 1981. We now have the 10 and the 60 meter
towers 1in service providing meteorological information to
recorders at the towers. We are presently completing the
telemetry work to tie the tower instrumentation to the Control
Room. As indicated in our Tetter to ORNL (See P-81263 dated
October 22, 1981) we have made every attempt to expedite
completion of the 60 meter tower. We believe we will have the
meteorological tower tied to our computers in the Control Room
well tefore the October 1982 date.

ITI.D.3.A Control Habitability

Per NRC Jletter of December 23, 1981, most items appear to be
acceptable. This matter is still under review by ORNL and we
cannot address it further at this time.



